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Birthdays

General Reminders

Note from the Office

Hello!
Goodbye Summer and Hello Fall! 

With weather starting to drop please make sure your child has
appropriate clothing to wear. If you bring jackets for your kids

make sure to drop them off on their hooks by the main entrance.
I Hope everyone had a great summer!

Miss Bott

NOTE FROM THE OFFICE

FEATURED THIS MONTH:

Happy Birthday to...
Leopold turning 1, Lily & Julia turning 2, and Henry & Leighton
turning 4! Also to Miss Cross & Mrs. Parcher!
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SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS

GENERAL REMINDERS
Here are a few dates to keep in your calendar:

Friday December 2nd at 6pm, COTL Christmas
Concert (2–5-year old's)

Classroom Updates
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Hello Families!

Another month has come and gone and
we now have another baby attending
and one baby has graduated to the
Toddler 1 room - welcome, Annika and
congrats, Sumner!  

August showed us even more growth in
these kiddos and they are moving and
grooving! Many are starting to crawl in
different ways, roll all around, scoot
along, and are also starting to eat more
purees and table foods. 

On another note, as most of you know,
Miss Scott had her last day with us this
month. We are so grateful for the time
she spent with us and the love and care
she poured out on these kids. Thank you,
Miss Scott!

 We look forward to all the ways they will
continue to learn and grow in September
- they truly are a blessing from the Lord!
 Enjoy the rest of your summer!  

Miss Green
 

DUCKLINGS & CHICKS
Infants 1 & 2
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TURTLES 
Toddler 1

SNAILS
Toddler 2

Hi parents! 

This summer flew by, I can’t believe August is
past us already!
   This month we enjoyed painting,
playing/drawing with chalk, using crayons and
markers, learning to ride the bikes and using
new equipment outside and water day! We
had many friends who didn’t enjoy water day
last time, enjoy it this month so that was very
fun! :)
   We have been reading more books about
animals, colors, shapes and objects. A few of
our friends will be turning 2 in the next couple
of months so we are trying to soak in all of the
time we can with each other!
   As summer is coming to an end and fall
beginning, please start bringing a light jacket
or some warmer clothes for when we go
outside, especially in the mornings. I will also
be going through everyone’s extra clothes and
sending home summer clothes, so if everyone
could make sure to bring back some warmer
extra outfits for us to keep in the classroom,
that would be great!
As always, please let me know if you have any
questions or concerns.

-Miss Bott

Hello Snail Families,

Summer is almost over already, but August had
been the best way to close it out!
The snails enjoyed lots of music each day and
dancing. The classroom favorite is Moana, some
of our friends began to enjoy it more than
previous times, with a few exceptions. On the
playground we played with new playsets and
bouncy balls. Lawnmowers and cozy coupes are
still the favorite toys. Bubbles and puzzles are
the best way to entertain all 8 at once and we
are getting very good at helping each other
clean up toys.
A lot of books we've been reading are about
kindness and how to be a better sharer. They
have interactive pages and lots of sensory
exposure.
With fall on the way, summer clothes will be sent
home when the mornings start to get cooler.
Please bring light jackets and warmer clothes
for the playground each day. Also, if we could
stock up on extra warm outfits that would be
much appreciated.
Thank you so much for all you do and your
flexibility! Please reach out with any questions
or concerns you may have!

-Miss Wallen
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TREE FROGS 
2's

Hello, Tree Frog Families!

It is almost Fall! So excited for leaves,
pumpkins, and everything Fall.
I will be the 2’s room teacher for the
foreseeable future and Miss McLaurin
will be my assistant; we make an
excellent team! 
Recently we sent home a potty-training
memo so if you did not get it or if you
didn’t get a chance to read it, please
do so. It explains why we do what we
do when it comes to potty training in
the Tree Frog Room. We now have 6
friends in undies with a few more soon
to be, exciting times! A reminder that
your child cannot move up to the 3 year
old room unless they are fully potty
trained (10 consecutive days while in
care with no accidents) so the earlier
the better. 
I am so proud of all of your kiddos; they
have been troopers through all of the
transitions of the different teachers in
the classroom. We have a good routine
going now… less fighting and lot more
playing together and sharing our toys.
We will be working on more art projects
as the month of September progresses
so be looking for those.

Thank you,
Mrs. Hunter



S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 2  /  V O L U M E  1  /  I S S U E  9

CRAYON TRIBUNE PAGE 4

Hello from the Tiger room!

We have been enjoying the last month of
summer. We had so much fun at water day.
We have also enjoyed having pajamas day.
We have been working on using our words
instead of screaming. An example of a
sentences we are working on is: "I am
playing with this toy please give it back." We
have enjoyed playing with playdoh and
shaving cream. Lately we have been using
scissors more. 
We look forward to fall and everything that
entails. We have some fun crafts and
activities planned. Our main focus is still
play based learning but we will start more
structured circle time. We will sing our ABC's,
count, go over the weather and read a story.
We are excited for this next month. 

Thanks for checking in,

Mrs. Garcia and the Tigers

Hello Penguin Parents,

We have had one amazing summer! We
have had three super fun water days, done
some fun chalk art, had some cool treats,
and so much more! 
We have some friends who are leaving and
going to big school which is sad but we
know they will do a great job there. 
We are getting ready to start learning
even more about our letters, numbers,
shapes, and letter sounds to get ready for
big school! 
These last few weeks we have learned
about insects, adventure, and being active
and healthy! 

I am so looking forward to continuing to
teach and love on all of your kiddos, and
have a blast while learning. 

Mrs. Culligan 

TIGERS
3's

PENGUINS
4-5's


